Bring your family, some lunch and your walking
shoes to participate in this years JOTT.
Join in with Scouts throughout the world.

On the second Saturday of May every year, Scouts and their familes all around the world head
out on a trail for a hike. This year Churchward Park will be heading by boat to walk a 10km
section of the Queen Charlotte Track, between Resalution Bay, and Endeavour Inlet.

This walk is described as “Our most popular Cruise & Walk option - this gentle walk traverses native
forest over a low saddle offering a spectacular vantage point for the photographer.”

We would like to invite any Cub or Scouts to join us, and to bring your family and friends. You can even
earn the badge pictured above! Scouts will have no problems completing this walk, Cubs
will require the support of an adult.

Meet 8:30am at the Cougar Line office on the Main Town Wharf, Picton. We will travel by boat to the
start of the walk, then by boat again from the end of the walk, back to Picton. You will need to bring a
packed lunch, a drink bottle, walking shoes, warm clothes and a jacket.

A completed consent form for ALL participants must be returned by 11/5/2017

Date: Saturday May 13th 2017
At: Picton Town Wharf

From: 8.30 am to approx 5.00 pm
Cost: $45

Equipment: Walking shoes, warm clothes and a waterproof jacket

Dress: Casual with Scarf
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For more information, contact Churchward Park Scout Group Andrew Whitt
(Baloo) 0274 962 697 andrew@netrescue.co.nz



